Subject: Peter's Way at Concord Road--traffic peer reviewer suggestions

From: Jeffrey S. Dirk, P.E.,PTOE [mailto:jdirk@rdva.com]

Sent: Friday, July 8, 2016 9:59 AM

To: Garber, Glenn <GarberG@sudbury.ma.us>

Cc: Miles, William <MilesW @sudbury.ma.us>; Nix, Scott <NixS@sudbury.ma.us>
Subject: RE: Peter's Way at Concord Road

Glenn:

If the raised island is to be removed or modified, | would suggest the following
alternatives be considered:

1. Retain a standard 6-foot long raised island at the center of the driveway
and use scored concrete to define the channelized area (an emergency
vehicle would be able to drive over the scored concrete); or

2. Eliminate the island and use either scored concrete or pavement markings
to channelize exiting vehicles.

If you should have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me.
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